
Police need help tracing next
of kin

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for help in tracing the
next  of  kin  of  a  69  year  old  man  who  died  suddenly

yesterday,

Gordon Brownlee, who was born on November 16, 1944 and lived
at 7/4 South Sloan Street, Leith, died yesterday.

All efforts by Police to trace next of kin have failed and
anyone with information or who can assist in anyway is asked
to contact Police on 101.
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